To: USFS
From: Jennifer Reithel, RMBL Science Director
Re: Upper upper to Brush Creek trailhead 
Date May 1, 2023

This map shows the core area of the RMBL Long term Native bee site that is most sensitive to disturbance. The two central circles are the core of this research site. The blue trail on this map is Option 1 and minimizes impacts on the bees at this site. 
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